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Comments: To whom it may concern,

I am an avid OHV enthusiast. I belong to the Boise ATV trail riders club and we believe in the ethical riding of our

OHV's on National Forest Service lands. Our club regularly volunteers for trail maintenance projects on federal

lands here in Idaho. I would like to have my comments considered when the NFS considers the Nez Pierce

Clearwater NFS revision plans. I am a responsible OHV rider that takes great pleasure in being able to ride my

OHV in the NF. I am considerate of other recreational users of the NF trails I ride. I am also a licensed hunter that

uses the trail system to access the NF during hunting season and am careful to obey all laws governing the use

of my OHV to access the areas open to hunting during the hunting season. I am in favor of continued access to

the trails currently open to OHV use in the Nez Pierce-Clearwater NF. Please do not close any of the trails.

 


